
Parking outside school 
Do you arrive to school by car? 

Could you walk, scoot or cycle instead?  
 

We want everyone who is part of our school community to 
arrive and leave safely. The best way for that to happen is 

by having less traffic at the school gates and less cars 
parked on the roads around school. 

 
There are many benefits including: 

• It will be easier for everyone to cross the road 
• The air will be cleaner 
• Less noise from traffic 

 
 
 

Please can you remind whoever brings you  
to school and picks you up: 

• Never block driveways  
• Never stop or park on yellow Zig Zags 
• Don’t park or wait on double yellow lines unless you have 

a Blue Badge 
• Find a safer crossing place when crossing the road. 

Be safe, be seen, be secure 

11th February 2025  
 ‘Together for a better internet’  

THINK before you post! 

   T is for Think 
   H is it Helpful 
    I is it Inspiring 
   N is it Necessary 
   K is it Kind 
 
We all need to stay safe and share only what is necessary 
online so that people don’t see things that you wouldn't 
want them to see.  
Such as:    
• Your name and address  
• Your passwords  
• Photographs 
• The name of our school. 

Safer Internet Day 


